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25th May 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

After a break of two years the Summer Fair returns to Parkside Community School once again on: 

SATURDAY 18th JUNE from 12pm – 3pm but we need your help! We will be asking for donations in the 

very near future; a bar of chocolate and a bottle for the bottle tombola and of course your time on the 

day itself.  

 

When I first started at Parkside four years ago it had been thirteen years since the school last held a 

Summer Fair. The success of the fair in 2019 raised over £2,500 which was a magnificent achievement 

and we want to match or even better this result again this year. There will be a range of stalls to choose 

from which will include: 

 

 Hook a Duck 

 Beat the Keeper 

 Raffle Prizes 

 Bouncy Castle 

 Barbecue 

 Table Top Sale 

 Cakes / Tea / Coffee / Ice creams 

 Tin Can Alley 

 Penny on a lemon 

 Bottle Stall 

 Face Painting 

 Arts and Crafts room 

 

We will hold two non uniforms days on Friday 10th June and Friday 17th June in exchange for a bar of 

chocolate and a bottle.  

 

Friday 10th June – Non uniform day in exchange for a donation of bottle of your choice  

Friday 17th June – Non uniform day in exchange for a bar of chocolate of your choice  

 

Events of this size take a lot of organisation and planning so it is incredibly important that we have as 

many volunteers on hand as possible to run a stall, collect entry fees on the two gates, sell raffle tickets or 

to help set up on the day. If you can do any of these things please send the PFA an email at 

pfaparkside@outlook.com 
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The long range weather forecast for the day looks very promising and to be able to come together as a 

community at a time when we seem to be facing relentless challenges will help to round off a very 

demanding year. I will write to you again with further updates regarding the fair so please keep abreast 

of your emails.  

 

DON’T’ FORGET TO SEND AN EMAIL TO THE PFA IF YOU RE ABLE TO HELP ON THE DAY OR OFFER 

ANY KIND OF SUPPORT FOR THE EVENT.  

 

pfaparkside@outlook.com 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

C Soyka 

Headteacher 
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